
The Northern Virginia Swimming League, Inc. 
Post Office Box 1703 
Annandale, VA 22203 

 
June 24, 2014 

Dear NVSL Swim and Dive Team Representatives: 

 Last Saturday, our new website, www.mynvsl.com, underwent its first public test following the 

completion of 51 dual swim meets and subsequent posting of scores and results.  The website passed 

the test beautifully.  It handled the increased workload and there were few, if any, delays with the 

website.  We are very pleased with the results. 

 We are aware of one issue with the posting of swimmer’s times in cases in which the child swam 

up an age in an event.  The swimmer’s time is reflected in the older age group on the LEADERS page.  

We are working to fix this issue.    

 The main purpose of this letter is to inform you that we are experiencing a great deal of 

confusion with our former website.  It is important to disseminate the new address to the NVSL 

community-at-large. Please include the address, www.mynvsl.com in information which your team or 

club posts to its members. 

 We are receiving inquiries regarding the accuracy of the information displayed on the old site 

from people confused in thinking that the old site is our site which it is not.   It is partly due to confusion 

resulting from the use of NVSL on the old website, which now is referenced as the Northern Virginia 

Sports League. 

The League’s contract with NVblu expired in May of this year and the former website is no 

longer affiliated with the League nor is it reflective of current information, including meet results and 

leaders.   

The NVSL is not supplying the former site with information or results. Our website, 

www.mynvsl.com, is the official source for League information and results.  We request that you advise 

your pool members and pool board of our new website.  Please change any reference to the old site on 

your pool’s webpages to reflect the current League website, www.mynvsl.com.  Please feel free to 

forward this letter to your pool and team parents and volunteers. 

We thank you for your kind consideration. 

Very truly yours, 

 

Jim Shlesinger 
NVSL President 
 

http://www.mynvsl.com/
http://www.mynvsl.com/
http://www.mynvsl.com/
http://www.mynvsl.com/

